
	

	

September	18,	2017	

The	Foster	Success	Foundation	a	division	of	Project	Destiny	

2200	California	Ave	Pittsburgh	,	PA	

	

Dear	Donor,	

The	Foster	Success	Foundation	acknowledges	your	in	kind	donation	of	children's	items	to	our	
organization.	These	items	will	go	to	vulnerable	children	living	in	our	community.	We	appreciate	your	
support	of	our	organization	in	this	manner.	Thank	you	for	your	contribution.	

	

Sincerely,	

Molly	DiBattisto	

Founder	and	Director	of	the	Foster	Success	Foundation	


